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2022-2023 Northglenn Elks Charity Queen
Congratulations to our newest Charity Queen

Kim Hickman



Secretary’s Letter
Merry Christmas, and a very Blessed New Year!!
December is a very busy for the Lodge.  It starts with
Lodge Lighting on Saturday, the 3rd of December.
Memorial Service Sunday, the 4th, this is to honor all
member who have passed this year.  Kids Christmas Party
Sunday the 11th.  Friday December 16th food baskets will
be filled and Saturday the 17th they will be delivered.
Saturday afternoon is our Tom and Jerry Party hosted by
the PER's, this is an ADULT ONLY EVENT.  The Lodge will
be closed the 25th Christmas Day.  New Years Eve
Masquerade Ball is also an ADULT ONLY EVENT.
We look forward to seeing you and remember whatever
you do stay safe and healthy!

With Warm Regards, I am,
Tommy Lee Chambers, PDDGER
Secretary, Northglenn Lodge #2438
Lodge # 303-452-1644 | Cell # 303-918-3660

Lodge Officers
Exalted Ruler:

Troy Young, PER   720-266-3339
Leading Knight:

Arlan Sauer     303-280-1976
Loyal Knight:
  Kim Gremling    720-231-5580
Lecturing Knight:

Archie Stark     720-662-9476
Secretary:

Tom Chambers, PDD  303-918-3660
Treasurer

Jerry Heger, PER   303-898-9860
Tiler:

Becky Schmitz, PER  303-667-8868
Esquire

Chaplain:

Inner Guard
Robert Cramer, PER  518-755-3168

Trustees:
Rick Huffman, PER   303-913-9837
Phil Crespin     303-919-5304
LuAnn Wallace    720-620-9132
Paul Schmeisser, PER  303-717-4392
Stephen Boyd, PER   720-422-1837

Troy Young
Exalted Ruler

It’s beginning to look a lot like Christmas!!
Hoping the Banner finds all of you well this holiday season! This is a busy time for our Lodge.
We have our Lodge Lighting on the 3rd, Memorial service on the 4th, the kids get to party on the
11th and the adults on the 17th at Tom and Jerry’s. So much to do this month and we’d love to
see you attend some or even better all of the events!! We’ll send the year out in style on New
Years Eve at a masquerade ball and steak dinner. Sign up sheet is behind the bar if you’d like to
eat dinner.
Daylene and I wish all of you a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year. Lets make 2023 a good
one too!

Sincerely, Troy Young
Exalted Ruler

From the Secretary’s Desk
Attention ALL Lodge MEMBERS,

It is time for us to revisit our By-Laws and
House Rules.  There will be a meeting on
Tuesday, December 6th at 6:30pm,

ALL MEMBERS are welcome.

Be part of the 2023-2024 Team
Contact a Lodge Officer today



The December volunteer of the month is a person that
most who visit the Lodge know. Whe is a volunteer
Bartender and can be found keeping our home clean
by vacuuming  and cleaning. She helps with
decorations and can be found pitching in a helpng do
what volunteers do to get things done. Please join me
in congratulating Trasa Rossini on being this months
volunteer of the month. Thank you for all that you do!

Sincerely,
Kim Gremling | Loyal Knight

If you have sickness & Distress or updates to report for the Banner, you can email
Jerry Heger at

Please use the subject line “Sickness & Distress”.

Please keep these, and all of our members and their families
in your thoughts and prayers.

The Elk of the month is a person who steps up and helps
our Lodge in many ways.  Whether it be waiting on tables
and helping to serve food, conducting Bronco parties and
assuring that our members get their fair share of
beverages (shots), or providing relaxing music with her DJ
talents.  Please join me in congratulating and
thanking Kandyse Stark for being our December Elk of
the month.  We appreciate all that you do for our Lodge
and may you continue to help and support us.

Sincerely,
Arlan Sauer | Leading Knight

Sickness & Distress:
The welfare of our membership and their families

rests deeply in the hearts of each of us.
Our thoughts and prayers

are extended to those in need.
If you have sickness or distress to report,

please call Secretary Tom Chambers 303-452-1644

mailto:beast430@comcast.net
mailto:beast430@comcast.net


Happening at Northglenn Lodge

Football is here…
Come down and enjoy all
games at the Lodge!
Please bring a side and enjoy!!
Upcoming Schedule:
Dec 4  Breakfast Casserole
Dec 18 Chinese

We will have:
Field Goal and Touch
Down Shots!!
Come join the fun
and cheer on
our Broncos!!

Lodge Lighting
December 3

This is a fun family event to bring
Us Together and kick off the

Holiday Season.
Karaoke and Christmas Songs

And the Lodge will be
Lit up for the Season

The Fun Will
Begin around 5:00

Christmas Is Coming to the Northglenn Lodge…
Children’s Christmas Party

Sunday, December 11
2:00 until 4:00 pm

Accepting Donations of Cookies and
Goodies for Raffle Baskets

Starting December 4th

Secret Santa
Don't forget that we have a box
behind the bar for secret Santa.
This should be fun for all of us.
Ask the bartender for a slip of
paper to sign up.  There is a $20
limit on this.  We will draw names
at Lodge Lighting.  Then at Tom
and Jerrys we will exchange gifts.
Lets have fun with this.

Northglenn
Elks

Hoop Shoot
Saturday, January 7, 2023

Free to all participants
Registration begins at 8:00 am

Shoot begins at 9:00 am

Location Information
Available In the

Next Banner

All Children between the ages of
8 and 13 (Age as of April 1, 2023)

Are welcome to participate!!

Questions… contact Kim Pascoe 303-548-9372



Name Date

Daniel Blakely Sr  12/ 1
Larry Egan  12/ 2
Leadan Estrada  12/ 2
Jason Rice  12/ 2
David Baca Sr  12/ 4
Joseph Leta Jr  12/ 4
Frank Hernandez  12/ 7
Christine Wares  12/ 8
Mark Bolson PDDGER 12/ 9
Harold Lasswell  12/10
Cathy Anderson  12/13
Mike Nichols  12/13
Angelique Hoffman  12/14
Ben DiSalle Jr  12/15
Brian Adema  12/16
Louis Conte  12/16
Beverly Dollan  12/18
Arthur Gallegos  12/18
Christopher Heger  12/24
Bill Jones  12/24
Jeffrey Perez  12/27
James Keefe  12/29
Nichole Brown  12/31
Michael Walker  12/31

Name Member Date

Kathleen Larry McKee 12/ 3
Sharon Stephen Brown 12/ 5
Ollie Vernon Agnes 12/15
Janis Bevier Paul Schmeisser 12/16
Lauren Christopher Heger 12/20
Joe Ann Alan Gaytan 12/23
Suzanne  Eugene Abeyta 12/31

Members

Anniversaries

Spouses

     Name  Date

Tommy & Jan Chambers 12/ 4
Chris & Kaloni Webster 12/11
Terrence & Julia Emmett 12/31

Roll A Day

Prizes to be paid from the Pot
See a full list of rules at the bar

Must have a Northglenn Elks Card to participate

If you are a card carrying member
of our Lodge (Northglenn, #2438),
 we would like to buy you a drink.

Visit us on your birthday and present your ID and
membership card for one free drink!

Must be presented on the date of your birthday.



Take me out and pin me up on the Fridge !!

Monday, Wednesday and Friday Special:
Get three 16 oz. Draft Beers for $1.50 each

When you purchase Dinner
Come on down and enjoy your Lodge!!

December 2022
Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday

1 Lodge Mtg 7:00 2 Friday Night
Dinner

3 Lodge
Lighting

4 Memorial
Service
Broncos
To follow

5 Pool
Tourn

6 Cornhole Tourn. 7 Dinner 5-7
Bar Bingo 7:00

8 House & Trustee
Mtg 6:30

9 Friday Night
Dinner

10

11 Kids Christmas
Party

6:05 Broncos

12 Pool
Tourn

13 Cornhole Tourn. 14 Dinner 5-7
Bar Bingo 7:00

15  PER Mtg 6:30
Lodge Mtg 7:00

16 Friday Night
Dinner

17 Christmas
Baskets
Tom & Jerry’s

18 Broncos 2:05 19 Pool
Tourn

20 Cornhole Tourn. 21 Dinner 5-7
Bar Bingo 7:00

22 House & Trustee
Mtg 6:30

23 Friday Night
Dinner

24
Christmas Eve

25 Closed for
Christmas

26 Pool
Tourn

27 Cornhole Tourn. 28 Dinner 5-7
Bar Bingo 7:00

29 30 Friday Night
Dinner

31 NYE Dance

Happy
Hour

Happy
Hour

Happy
Hour

Happy
Hour

Happy Hour All Day - Every Thursday
Thats Right! Every Thursday

Happy
Hour

The PER’s Invite you to join us
For our Annual

Tom & Jerry Party
Adults only over 21 Years of Age

Saturday, December 17th
2 pm until 5 pm

The PER Association invites you to come down
and enjoy some cheer with old Friends and New.

Bring your favorite finger food
or dish to share.

We will do the Secret Santa Exchange
Near the end of the party



January 2023
Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday

1 Happy New Year 2 Pool
Tourn

3 Cornhole Tourn. 4 Dinner 5-7
Bar Bingo 7:00

5 Lodge Mtg 7:00 6 Friday Night
Dinner

7 Hoop Shoot

8 Broncos 9 Pool
Tourn

10 Cornhole Tourn. 11 Dinner 5-7
Bar Bingo 7:00

12 House & Trustee
Mtg 6:30

13 Friday Night
Dinner

14 Cowboy Ball

15 16 Pool
Tourn

17 Cornhole Tourn. 18 Dinner 5-7
Bar Bingo 7:00

19  PER Mtg 6:30
Lodge Mtg 7:00

20 Friday Night
Dinner

21 Redneck Games

22 23 Pool
Tourn

24 Cornhole Tourn. 25 Dinner 5-7
Bar Bingo 7:00

26 House & Trustee
Mtg 6:30

27 Friday Night
Dinner

28

29 30 Pool
Tourn

31 Cornhole Tourn.

Take me out and pin me up on the Fridge !!

Northglenn Elks Monday Night

Pool Tournament
8-Ball Double Elimination

Every Monday night at 6:00
Entry Fee: $5.00 per player

House 8 - Ball

Payouts (Based on 8 players)
First Place:  $35.00
Second Place:   $5.00

For all members & guests.
(Members get first preference)

21 and older please

Happy
Hour

Happy
Hour

Happy
Hour

Happy
Hour

Happy Hour All Day - Every Thursday
Thats Right! Every Thursday

Cornhole Tournament
EVERY TUESDAY NIGHT

Tournament Starts at 6:30 pm
and wraps up Around 11:00 pm

$10.00 per player

Register in advance using the Scoreholio app
Click on NG Elks for your spot to play



Please Support Those Who Always Support Us

G&B’s Pro Shop
AMF Sonesta Lanes Glenn Blunt Jr.
8800 Grant Street Bill Sheppard
Thornton, Co 80229
303-254-4711 888-427-7740
www.gnbproshop.com IBPSIA

Top Fit Pro Shop
Brunswick Zone Mike Tabuchi
9150 Harlan Street
Westminster, CO 80031 303-426-7882

  Mention that you are from the Elks and saw this add!

Larry Yost 303-421-1946

B.P.O.Elks

Elks  National  Foundation

Get On Board…

I’m Quite Ready for
Another Adventure

Proposal to Ammend Section
16.020 of the Laws of the Order

Thank you Thank you Thank you
I would like to thank all those who helped with the
haunted house. We had a great time again as usual. We
probably had about 150 kids go through this year. All of
you ghouls that help in the house thank you so much.
Now its time to start thinking about next year, lets see if
we cant change it up a little and make it new. We have
two members who want to take charge of the haunted
house and we also will have new clowns again next year.
So if you want to help and enjoy scaring people contact
us and lets get rolling. Thank you all Rick H.

To All Northglenn Elks Members
We are in real need of active members to help keep the
Lodge running. we are not getting participation in our
functions. We are in need of members to step up and
become Committee Chairmen and Officers. These
positions are necessary for our Lodge to continue
growing and even existing as a lodge. So if you have time
and want to help please come forward and talk to one of
the officers or PERs. Thank you

LOL Friendly Holiday Advice LOL
Please take care of yourself this Holiday Season. A recent
joint study conducted by the Department of Health and
the Department of Motor Vehicles indicates that 23% of

traffic accidents are alcohol related.
This means that the remaining 77% are caused by people

that just drink coffee, carbonated drinks,
juices, milk, water and the such.

Therefore, beware of those who do not drink alcohol.
They cause 3 times as many accidents.

This message was submitted by someone
who cares about your well being.

With Friends Like This….

The proposed change directly relates to a change
submitted at the last Grand Lodge Session. It was
decided that the Secretary and Treasurer would
become part of the Board of Directors. The change
being submitted removes that addition.
It currently reads:
An incorporated Lodge may make provision for a Board of
Directors which shall be designated in accordance with the
requirements of the corporation laws of the State or
Territory in which such Lodge is situated and which shall be
composed of the four Chair Officers of the Lodge, the
Secretary, the Treasurer and the Trustees, and which shall
be vested with the powers and duties conferred upon the
Board of Trustees by the Laws of the Order, including, but
not limited to, Section 12.070.
The proposed Change would remove “the Secretary,
the Treasurer”. This will be voted on at the Lodge
meeting January 19, 2023.
Watch for more details in the next Banner



T- Shirt
Promotional Items * Screen Printing

Heat Tranfer * Embroidery
303-451-8663
720-929-0057 Fax
Thornton, CO 80233
www.tshirtstop1.com
Tshirtstoptomjan@msn.com

Tommy Lee Chambers .
303-918-3660 .

Jan Chambers .
303-918-0156 .

9001 N. Washington
Post Office Box 29189
Thornton, CO 80229
Phone 303-452-5500
Fax 303-452-7430
www.nvbank.com

1210 East First Ave
Broomfield, CO 80020

REMEMBER…
No ONE Of Us
Is As Powerful

As ALL Of Us

            THE VITAL LINK…..

   YOU !

Attention Members
Would you like to have your business card advertised

in this Banner monthly?

We will run your business card in this very location for
just $100.00 per year!

Contact Jerry Heger or Tom Chambers to find out how

Christmas Baskets
We can always use help

sorting food prior to delivery.

  Coming in December…
 December 16  Basket Assembly

We will have help once again from the
Holy Family Baseball Team

December 17  Basket Delivery
We need drivers and trucks or vehicles that can haul

Christmas baskets for those in need
Please show up around 8:00 am

We will begin delivery around 9:00 am
If you do not have a vehicle, we can still use your help

with those who will come by the Lodge
to pick up their baskets

    If you would like to help, please
    contact Bobby or Cathy

 303-518-0818



Coming To
Your Lodge

Other Upcoming Events:
    Jan 7: Hoop Shoot
    Jan 14: Cowboy Ball

Jan 21: Redneck Games
Feb 11: Sweetheart Ball
Feb 13: Bathroom Work

Cowboy Ball!
January 14  2023

Dinner:  5:00 until 7:00
Steak, Potato, Cowboy Beans & Salad

Horse Races begin at 6:00

Colorado Hall of Famer’s
starts at 7:00

Grab your hats and boots and
Come-on Down for a great time

Kids are welcome to come and
Encouraged to Participate!

after Charity Ball



72nd & Pecos, Turn II Bingo.

Members and Volunteers:
We have updated the Bingo workers list. If you currently work Bingo and are not
on this list, please let us know. Also, if you are still on the list and no longer are

able to help, please let us know.        Thanks for your continued support.

With theBingo Workers:
Babbitt, Bruce
Baca, Dave
Blakley, Dan
Boyd, Stephen
Bushman, Brad
Chambers, Tom
Crespin, Phil Sr.
Crespin, Phil
Dunkin, Rick
Gremling, Kim
Heger, Jerry
Hickman, Kim
Hull, Norma
Lopez, Ben
Lopez, Sheryl
McClintock, Bill
McClintock, Melanie
Olguin, Fred
Record, Annie
Record, Larry
Rynearson, Don
Werber, Gloria
Yost, Jerry
Yost, Marilyn
Your Name Here…

Bingo is once again being conducted with no capacity limitations.
Monday at Noon

Saturday at 11:00 am

ClUB aCtiVitieS
WatCh fOr eXCitiNG NeW WeeKDay fUN at OUr ClUB

MONDay: DiNNer & POOl tOUrNaMeNt

tUeSDay: COrNhOle tOUrNaMeNt

WeDNeSDay: Bar BiNGO

thUrSDay: MeetiNG NiGht / haPPy hOUr all Day

friDay: DiNNer & Great tiMeS

We are fUlly OPeN With NO reStriCtiONS

StOP By aND Say hellO

We Need
You !!

Oh Hello my preciousness!
l am so glads that you have made it thru the turkey eating days I was worried for
somes of you!
We had a fun winner last month, a nice ladies came in and gave us the answer to my
riddle. Which word in English has three double letters in a row?  BOOKKEEPER!! Did
you even come close? We had a few guesses but only one correct one!! our winner
last month was a Past First Lady of Colorado Connie Sommers!!
For this month precious I’m making it a bit harder for you…

Not so easy this times my precious, but extra tricksy!



The Elks and Patriotism
Since the earliest days of the Order, patriotism has been among the many hallmarks that

make the Benevolent and Protective Order of Elks stand out from other fraternal
organizations. With a membership comprised entirely of U.S. citizens, the BPO Elks is

committed to promoting the principles of individual freedom, opportunity, and dignity.

Korea and Vietnam
When war broke out in Korea in 1950, the Elks responded by sending the gift
packs as they had done in World War II. In 1951 during the Korean War, the
Secretary of Defense appealed to the Order for help in procuring blood for the

wounded. Within a few months, the Elks Lodges obtained more than half a
million pints.

During the Vietnam War, the Elks again answered the call by beginning the
Letters from Home campaign. Elks members from across the nation flooded
these fine young men and women with letters expressing gratitude for the

sacrifices they were making on behalf of the nation. In addition to the letters,
the Order provided care packages to soldiers.

Operation Desert Storm
As in previous conflicts, the Benevolent and Protective Order of Elks was ready

to aid the men and women of the U.S. armed forces. Once again, the Elks
mounted a letter-writing campaign to thank these patriots for their dedicated

service, and gift packs for soldiers were provided
s had been done in the past.

At the close of the Gulf War, many Elks Lodges made arrangements to host
ceremonies honoring the brave soldiers returning from the conflict in the
Middle East, making the Order one of the first organizations to formally

welcome these veterans home.
Through these programs and many others, the Benevolent and Protective

Order of Elks has truly established itself as a leading force in promoting the
values that help shape and strengthen the United States.


